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Thanks for your below email, I have noted down the content present 

in it. 
 

I have gone through your journal and found it to be exemplary good, 

So can I be a member in the editorial board of your journal as I 

am interested. 
 

It will we a great honor and privilege for me to be in your journal 

editorial board, if you feel so please add me.  
 

Please find  my CV and other necessary documents as an attachment 

to this email for your kind consideration. 
 

Waiting for your positive response at the earliest. 
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Prince Sattam bin AbdulAziz University, P.O.BOX: 153, 
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Email: ma.mustafa@psau.edu.sa; Tel: 00966-115886240. 
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